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Nareka Jacques

From: brett hourigan < >
Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2025 6:53 AM
To: Kathleen Burton; Municipal Hall; Mayor Ryan Windsor; Donna Sorrie; Lana Popham. Mla
Cc: Lana Popham. Mla
Subject:

Good morning, 
 
  They came and took the tanker away this morning at 5:30am. It was parked next to our home so wasn’t hard to noƟce. 
They will be returning with liquid waste from Cobble Hill in about 1-2 hours. was present yesterday to help 
hook up the tanker. He is the  Coincidentally he’s from He was working 
here the last Ɵme they were forcibly shut down. As always they will dump the liquid waste in a prepared area of Greater 
Victoria’s yard and garden waste, this includes bags as I’m sure you’ve noƟced in videos and photos I’ve sent. Please 
forward to council bylaw, bylaw and have put on next agenda. Thank you. 
 
Regards 
BreƩ Hourigan 
Donna Sorrie 
Dereck Poƫnger 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
“The informaƟon contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidenƟal informaƟon of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. DisseminaƟon, distribuƟon or duplicaƟon 
of this communicaƟon is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.” 


